

Dear Preschool families,

Happy New Year and welcome back, I hope that you all had a wonderful holiday season!

It's hard to believe that the first semester is almost complete, it is important that you let Heather Kotz or Claire Prost know if you will not be returning for the second semester. Second semester begins on Monday January 22nd 2023. Your first semester tuition also needs to be paid in full.

We are already receiving enquiries with regards to registration for the 2024-2025 school year. Registration will be on Wednesday, March 6th for our current families only, the general public will register on Thursday, March 7th. Registration will be the same as last year with a sign up genius being emailed to you on Monday at 9am the week of registration. Your sign up time will allow you to bring your registration paperwork to the table set up outside the preschool.



Be on the lookout for more information in the next week on the PTO sponsored Little Caeser's Fundraiser.

Thank you to our wonderful PTO and all that you do for our families, we appreciate you!

## Other upcoming date reminders.....

Your January monthly and second half of first semester preschool payment is due on January 16th 2024, please remember that a late fee is applied five business days after the payment is due.

Please don't hesitate to contact Claire Prost or Heather Kotz with any questions or concerns, 248-655-4402 and 248-655-4414.